
 
 

 
  

May 17, 2019 Sent Via: e-mail 
Jamesd.zufall@state.co.us 

 
James Zufall, PE, 
Project Manager 
State Highway 7 Lower:  Lyons to Raymond CMGC Services 
CDOT Region 4 
1050 Lee Hill Road 
Boulder, CO 80302 
 
RE: Letter of Interest – State Highway 7 Lower:  Lyons to Raymond CMGC Services 
 
Dear Mr. Zufall: 

SEMA Construction, Inc. (SEMA) appreciates the opportunity to submit our Letter of Interest for Construction 
Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for the State Highway 7 (SH 7) Lower Permanent Repairs 
Project from Lyons to the intersection with SH 72 in Raymond for the Colorado Department of Transportation 
(CDOT). 

Please allow for this letter to serve as our Letter of Interest for the project per your Request for Letters of Interest dated 
May 9, 2019. 

The contact person within our firm for all notices and communications regarding this project and the forth coming 
Request for Qualifications is: 

Company: SEMA Construction, Inc. 

Contact: Larry Walsh, Vice President 
Address: 7353 S. Eagle Street 
 Centennial, CO  80112-4223 

Phone:   303.627.2600 
Cell Phone: 720.284.7870 
Fax: 303.627.2626 

E-mail: lwalsh@semaconstruction.com 

We look forward to receiving any announcements or notices regarding a Request for Qualifications for this project. 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Larry D. Walsh 
Vice President 
SEMA Construction, Inc.  
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